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Micronesia’s Permanent Representative Co-Chairs UN Dialogue on Peacebuilding 

Architecture Review 

 

May 8, 2025 (New York, FSMUN) – The Federated States of Micronesia’s Permanent 

Representative to the United Nations, Ambassador Jeem Lippwe, in his role as one of the Vice 

Presidents of the 79th United Nations General Assembly (UNGA) co-chaired the Joint Informal 

Interactive Dialogue of the UN General Assembly and the Security Council with the Peacebuilding 

Commission on the 2025 Review of the Peacebuilding Architecture. 

 

 

 

The interactive dialogue, held at the UN Headquarters, brought together Member States to exchange 

views with the objectives of supporting an open, inclusive and consultative process to review the 

2025 Peacebuilding architecture. The dialogue aims to generate agreed recommendations for 

consideration by the Assembly and the Council. 

 


